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Hrant Dink, whom I met in Yerevan, Armenia, in 2005, was a fearless 

fighter for truth and human dignity. His assassination strikes a heavy 

blow against Turks, Armenians and all who strive for proper 

acknowledgment of the 1915 Armenian genocide and for 

reconciliation between the two nations. 

His death should be a wake-up call: the last stage of genocide is denial.  

John M. Evans 

Sag Harbor, N.Y., Jan. 20, 2007 

The writer was the United States ambassador to Armenia, 2004-6. 

 


